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EVENING DINNER MEETING 
Wednesday, November 17, 2021 

Holiday Inn 

6600 Coastal Highway, Ocean City, MD 

Doors open at 5:00—Program begins at 6:00 
 

 

 

PROGRAM: Our speaker will be Sharon Carrick, newly installed President of the Maryland Federation of 

Republican Women. 

 
PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE: Yep, things can get worse. Witness Joe Biden’s hypocritical 

audience with Pope Francis and his appallingly embarrassing performance at the international 

climate conference in Scotland. 

 
The same night that the president and his 85-car ‘environmentally sensitive’ entourage 

were returning to the USA, Glenn Youngkin won the governorship in the blue state of Virginia, 

Minneapolis rejected a complete defunding of their police and New Jersey sent a message that 

Biden’s policies aren’t working. Perfect timing to let the Democrats know that common sense 

will prevail! 

 
The Biden Administration and it’s power-hungry, progressives were given a lesson that “Government of 

the people, by the people and for the people shall not perish from the earth” (Abraham Lincoln). Governor-Elect 

Youngkin listened to the voters and the voters responded. Minneapolis stood their ground, and New Jersey pushed 

hard against party politics. 

 
And yet, from liberal media reports, it does not appear that the Dems get it. They are blaming everyone 

but themselves. That’s okay. The Republicans won’t be stopped – the Red Wave WILL happen in 2022. We’re 

just getting started. 

 
The Biden Administration has inflicted major harm on our nation; the crisis at our Southern border, an 

economy with growing inflation, a severe labor shortage, the destruction of our energy independence, and a supply 

chain disaster that will take months to resolve are among their major “accomplishments” of the last 10 months. 
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As costs rise to put food on the table and gas in our cars, Dems are dreaming up even more schemes to 

ensure that ‘free’ for some is paid for by those who work. In the words of President Gerald Ford, “A government 

big enough to give you everything you want, is big enough to take everything you have.” 

 
This will not happen because Republicans, moderate Democrats and sensible Independents are fed up and 

won’t take it anymore! The Republican Party of Abraham Lincoln, Frederick Douglas, and Donald Trump will 

lead the way to bring America back to its roots. 

 

Let’s work together in 2022 to bring common sense back to our government ‘of, by, and for the people’ 
 

Beth Rodier 

President 

 

It has been my pleasure to serve as RWWC’s president for the past 
four years. Our Board members are dedicated and hard-working ladies 
who made my job easy. A simple “Thank you” is understated and 
inadequate but heartfully sent to all to express my appreciation to the 
Board and RWWC members for their support and encouragement. I 
look forward to continue working with our newly elected officers and 
wish them all success. 

Beth Rodier 

 

 
INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS FOR 2022—2023: The following members will be installed as the new 

Executive Board at our Dinner Meeting by Sharon Carrick. 

 

President Sandy Zitzer 

First Vice President Liz Mumford 

Second Vice President Merilee Horvat 

Treasurer Jean Delcher 

Asst. Treasurer Mary Adair 

Recording Secretary Amy Mike 

Corresponding Secretary Theresa Denshuick 



 

 

 

MEMBERSHIP: Hello everyone. Here we are in November, and I am happy to report that we have been doing 

very well with membership. To date we have 165 regular and associate members, including fifty-two new 

members. Many thanks to you. Give yourselves a pat on the back and keep up the good work. Our new members 

this month are Mary Flanagan, Sandra Mattes, Dee Matthews, Carol Terry and Nina Willett. Welcome to all. 

Dues will be increasing to $40.00 as of January 1, 2022. If you renew before that date the dues will remain at 

$35.00, so hurry and renew or join before the end of the year. Send your dues to RWWC at Post Office Box 1292 

Berlin, Maryland 21811 or renew online at our website at www.gopwomenofworcester.org. Remember that any 

woman who is registered as a republican may join our club as a full member with voting rights in the club. Happy 

Thanksgiving. 

 

Mary Adair 

Membership Chair 

 
 
 

AWARDS/VOLUNTEER HOURS: Our new year, 2022, is almost here, and there will 

be a lot of opportunities for every member to become involved in our fund raisers, charity 

work, committee work, especially campaigning and more. Your volunteer help makes 

our RWWC a great and powerful organization. Talk about “great,” if you haven’t heard 

yet, our RWWC received a Diamond Award from the National Federation of Republican 

Women for the years 2020 and 2021…This is the highest award any Republican Women’s 

Club in the USA can receive. We should all be very proud that we accomplished this 

through our work and efforts. 

 

Don’t forget to register your volunteer hours for any time you give to our club. This can be done by going 

to our website, www.gopwomenofworcester.org. and clicking on the “volunteer” link, which takes you to a 

volunteer hours form, or email me at rayesimpson@aol.com. Hours are reported as political or non-political which 

is explained on the volunteer form. If you are not sure as to what you can do to help, review the committee list 

on the website or reach out to me or any RWWC Board member. We welcome any effort you can do to make our 

RWWC sparkle like a diamond. 

 

Raye Simpson 

Awards Chair 
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LITERACY: The Republican Women of Worcester County 

donated funds to all five of the County’s libraries to celebrate 

September as Literacy Month. Pictured at the Snow Hill branch 

in the historical section are Marge Matturto, RWWC committee 

member; Jennifer Ranck, Director, Worcester County Library; 

Tyvonnia Braxton, Snow Hill Branch Manager, Liz Mumford, 

RWWC Literacy Char: seated: Carol Rose and Yvonne Babcock, 

RWWC committee members. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured at the Pocomoke Library Branch’s new Young Adult 

section are Liz Mumford, Dawn Mackes, Pocomoke Branch 

Manager, Yvonne Babcock, Marge Matturro and Carol Rose, 

RWWC Literacy Committee members. 

 

 

Liz Mumford 

Literacy Chair 
 
 

 

CARING FOR AMERICA: I am happy to report that we collected over $300 during our October General 

Meeting. All the funds will be used to by supplies for our troops. As always, Kathleen Tallman will deliver them 

to the USO. Man of our members have regularly donated funds throughout the year to help with our mission. 

Witout your generosit we could not continue. Thank ou all so much! And than you Kathleen for your dedication 

and for all of the driving you do, to purchase and deliver the goods! 
 

Vera Beck 

Caring for America Chair 

 
 

 
RWWC ON-LINE: Remember to check our postings on Facebook and on our website, 

www.gopwomenofworcester.org. You don’t want to miss a thing! 
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RED SHOE BOOK CLUB: We had a wonderful time at the Ocean Pines Library where we met for discussion 

and lunch. Pictured below are Liz Mumford, Linda Sirianni, Yvonne Babcock, Gloria Moyer, Raye Simpson and 

Susan Ostrowski. Linda made the luscious dessert shown. Our next meeting will be December 9 and the book 

will be Follow the Money by Dan Bongino. 
 

 

 

 
 

If you’re interested in being a part of another chapter of the Red Shoe Book Club, please contact Liz Mumford at 

Lmumford2009@gmail.com or 443-614-0719. 

mailto:Lmumford2009@gmail.com


 

 

CARING FOR AMERICA: I am happy to report that we collected over $300 during our October General 

Meeting. All the funds will be used to by supplies for our troops. As always, Kathleen Tallman will deliver them 

to the USO. Man of our members have regularly donated funds throughout the year to help with our mission. 

Witout your generosit we could not continue. Thank ou all so much! And than you Kathleen for your dedication 

and for all of the driving you do, to purchase and deliver the goods! 
 

Vera Beck 

Caring for America Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SUNSHINE: Please call Corresponding Secretary, Terry Denshuick at 410-208-4825 

whenever you learn that one of our members is ill or has had a death in the family. 

Thanks for your help. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 

2020—2021 RWWC BOARD 

President Beth Rodier 

First Vice President Sandy Zitzer 

Second Vice President Susan Ostrowski 

Treasurer Jean Delcher 

Assistant Treasurer Mary Adair 

Recording Secretary Amy Mike 

Corresponding Secretary Theresa Denshuick 

APPOINTED OFFICERS: 

Historian Leith Clinton 

Parliamentarian Ann Lutz 

Sgt. at Arms Amy Mike 

COMMITTEE CHAIRS: 
 

Americanism Charlotte Cathell 

Awards Raye Simpson 

Budget and Finance Treasurer and Assistant Treasurer 

Bylaws Merilee Horvat 

Campaign Activities VACANT 

Caring for America Vera Beck 

Chaplain Jan Kolesky 

Hospitality Merilee Horvat 
Legislative Carol Frazier 

Literacy Liz Mumford 

Luncheon/Dinner Charlotte Cathell 

 

Membership Mary Adair 

Newsletter Gloria Moyer 

Publicity Libby Hahn 

Social Media Elena McComas 

Webmaster Beth Rodier 


